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Comments: I am deeply disappointed that the Forest Service is planning a prescribed burn in the

Tamworth/Sandwich area. We have been inundated by burning in Canada and I don't feel that the health and

climate impacts of intentional burning are justified.

As a resident of nearby Holderness, I'm very concerned about the air quality, carbon release, and disruption of

recreation in our cherished Sandwich Range.


